
 
   

Report on visit of Forestry Undergraduates (2022 batch), College of 

Forestry, Navsari Agricultural University 

A batch of thirty seven B.Sc Forestry (Hons), students of College of Forestry, 

Navsari Agricultural University, Gujarat along with two faculty members visited 

Himalayan Forest Research Institute (HFRI), Shimla on 26th December 2022. At the 

outset, Dr Jagdish Singh, Scientist-F and Head Extension Division welcomed the 

students and faculty members. Thereafter, Sh. Akhil Sharma, CTO apprised 

students about research achievements and ongoing activities of the institute 

through power point presentation. Dr. Sandeep Sharma, Director; Dr. R.K. Verma, 

Head of Office; Dr. Jagdish Singh, Head Extension; Dr. Pawan Kumar, Head, Forest 

Protection, Sh. Akhil Sharma, CTO and Sh. Rakesh Sharma, FRO were present 

during the interactive session and answered all the queries of the students. The 

students were quite enthusiastic and keen to learn about the Himalayan ecology, 

Agroforestry. A representative of students thanked the Director, Scientists, and 

Officers of the Institute for giving them valuable information about the Research 

and Extension activities of the Institute. 

GLIMPSES OF THE VISIT 
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